
Classroom Rules 

 

In addition to following the school 

rules, I ask that the students:   

 

1. Be seated before the tardy bell 

rings. 

2. Come prepared with required   

materials which include a note-

book, paper, textbook, pen/pencil, 

and homework. 

3. Listen, follow directions, and stay 

seated. 

4. Respect the school, others and 

yourself. 

5. Leave food and drinks outside the 

classroom.. 

 

Consequences 

Consequences vary for 

each infraction , but  here 

is the tardy and id policy. 

1st  Offense   Warning 

2nd Offense   Warning 

3rd Offense    Parent            

             contact 

4th Offense   After school                        

  detention 

5th Offense    In School 

   suspension 

6th Offense   Suspension 

Welcome to U.S. History class.  I am looking forward to working with you!  U.S. history 

is a required course for graduation, and it includes a state end of course exam which 

counts 20% of your student’s final average.  This fast paced survey of our nation's 

history will be both challenging and rewarding.  Please contact me with any questions 

and concerns. 

Coursework 

You can expect a 

variety of activities. 

 Essays 

 Tests 

 Quizzes 

 Research 

 Discussions 

 Presentations 

 Projects 

 Journals 

 Notes 

 Homework 
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   Extended Day is Wednesday! 

Grading Policy 

Major Assessments    40% 

Minor Assessments    20% 

Class work/ Quizzes   25% 

Homework                  15% 

A 10 point deduction is taken PER DAY from  

eligible assignments. 

Contact Information 

LPeace@gcsd.k12.sc.us 

264-3414 

Journals  are due at the end of 

each quarter! 


